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NORWEGIAN CRUISE LINE HOLDINGS LTD.

 
First Quarter 2021 Earnings Call Excerpt

 
May 6, 2021

 
The following is an excerpt of a portion of Norwegian Cruise Line Holdings Ltd.’s first quarter 2021 earnings call on May 6, 2021.
 

EXCERPT
 



Andrea DeMarco, Senior Vice President Investor Relations, Corporate Communications & ESG: Before we go, we’d like to remind everyone that our annual general meeting is
coming up on May 20th. This year, we have a number of very important proposals on the ballot including an increase in our authorized share capital. We are extremely
appreciative of the support we’ve received from our shareholders during this extraordinary time, and we are asking for our shareholders’ continued support. Please vote and
support our Board’s recommendations for our annual general meeting proposals so that we have the flexibility to continue to respond to the unprecedented challenges of the
pandemic.
 

 


